NSW HARDWARE GOLF CLUB COMMITTEE MEETING-

Shelly Beach Golf Club - 22/03/25

In attendance: Alison Garnett (President), David Garnett (Treasurer), Jacques Duvenage (Publicity Officer), Amanda Cleland (Secretary), Malcolm Skinner (Committee Member), Shari Stathis (Committee Member), Bronwen Loveday (Committee Member)

Meeting opened at 11.11am

"Getaways" were discussed – Alison Garnett confirmed no courses had been booked for the Canberra weekend, currently scheduled for Oct 12 – 14, 2025. Malcolm Skinner agreed to contact clubs of choice with availability, with preference of late tee off on Oct 12 to allow for travel.

October 2026 – considering a week-long "getaway" on the Murray – Malcolm Skinner to review and advise of details

March 2026 – suggestions included a weekend playing rounds at Duntryleague (Orange) and Bathurst Golf Courses. – Malcolm to review and advise

No round scheduled for April (2 rounds in May). No round scheduled for August – Malcolm Skinner to determine course availability – possibly in Blue Mountains area.

Alison Garnett confirmed no bookings have been scheduled for 2026 at present – Malcolm Skinner and Jacques Duvenage to contact clubs to secure dates.

Amanda Cleland to provide details of app/website access to Jacques Duvenage to enable uploading of round results and photographs.

David Garnett to post notice on "TeamReach" app to remind members of outstanding membership fees for 2025.

Bronwen Loveday to arrange Mother's Day Raffle

Meeting concluded at 12:45 pm

Amanda Cleland Secretary